
LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS® 
OF OREGON 

April 9, 2009 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
519 SW Park #208 
Portland, OR_ 97205_ 

Dear Governor Atiyeh, 

In November 2008 and February 2009, the League of Women Voters of Oregon sent out 
appeals to our members and supporters, enclosing the letter that you signed along with former 
governors Barbara Roberts and John Kitzhaber. This letter was an endorsement of our work to 
facilitate citizen access to the legislative process. 

Now that the returns are in, you will, I think, be gratified to learn that this was one of our most 
successful fund appeals. It resulted in close to $10,000 being added to the League's treasury. 

The success of our appeal is evidence of the value of your support. Your willingness to 
acknowledge the high esteem that government officials hold for the League's work has truly 
made a difference. 

Thank you for offering your support to us. It was very helpful and we are most grateful. 

Yours sincerely, 

M7~7 
Marge Easley 
President 

9:!.=:e~ 
Education Fund Chair 
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